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    MEMORANDUM  

TO: Fort Wayne Senate 

 

FROM:  Jane Leatherman, Chair  

 Educational Policy Committee 

 

DATE: March 21, 2016 

 

Subject:  Elimination of the Continuing Education Advisory Subcommittee 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Educational Policy Committee evaluated the responsibilities and roles of the 

current Continuing Studies Advisory Subcommittee; and 

 

WHEREAS, the EPC determined that with the current structure of Division of Continuing 

Studies and confirming that DCS makes no academic/curriculum decisions (all academic 

decisions are made with the faculty of the program and/or department) concluded the elimination 

of the Continuing Studies Advisory Subcommittee.  

 

BE IT RESOLVED, that the Continuing Studies Advisory Subcommittee is eliminated. 

 

 

 

 

 


